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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 

The first thirty days have gone by and we have already    
accomplished a lot. What a wonderful way to begin      
Sharing the Passion! 
 

Thanks to our dear president elect Clark Walter for       
organizing the sign-up day breakfast meeting and to the 
committees’ leadership for your enthusiastic, enticing and fun 
presentations. If you missed sign up day and would like to 
volunteer there is always room for a willing Exchangite, just 
pick the committee of your choice and come on board. 
Please contact: Rick Forlano, Americanism; Victoria  
Chavers, Youth; Sue Sanchez, Community Service; Stella 
Falkenhainer, Child Abuse Prevention; Jeri Krauss and 
Bob Hargarther, Membership; Ron Norsworthy and Carlos Perez, House; Chris Con-
nolly, Programs; Larry Pullen, PR/Communications; Cristy Jennings and Cyndi Shof-
ner, Fundraising; Mary Cook,    Social; Sue Lockwood, Santa’s Exchange and Paul De-
Marsh, Spaghetti Cook-Off. They are all working hard to accomplish our goals and invite us 
all to get enthusiastically involved. 
 

Service to Seniors is off to a great start thanks to Jeanette Gaylord-Parente and Tony 
Ackerman. The next meeting will be on Friday August 4 at 11:30a.m. Drop by for half an 
hour of joyful companionship with our dear seniors and share birthdays, memories, music 
and laughter. 
 

Walk with Pride, everybody’s favorite, is scheduled for Sunday August 6. Jim Hudnall is 
leading this project at the Payless Shoe stores in Sugar Land and Rosenberg from 7:00 a.m. 
through 12 noon. The glowing faces of these kids getting to pick their own school shoes 
without parent’s intervention will warm your heart with a lasting feeling whether you join for 
an hour or the whole morning. 
 

Once again Boy Scout Troup 731 will be cooking pancakes for all of us. On Wednesday,  Au-
gust 9, they will be treating us to a delicious breakfast and a program at Highlands         
Elementary so come along and don’t miss the chance to thank them for this effort. 
 

Fasten your seat belts and get ready to roam the streets of 
Sugar Land! Mary Cook will be in the driver’s seat for our Road 
Rally. No matter how hard she tries to get us lost we’ll out-
smart her and find the place (have your cell phone on at all 
times…). 
 

Thanks for your commitment and contagious enthusiasm.      
We continue sharing the Exchange experience by Sharing the 
Passion for service.                 

                                                                            Alicia 

HotlineHotline  



WALK WITH PRIDE - Sunday, August 6, 2006 - 7:00am-12:00  

Have you ever wanted to be a shoe salesperson? This is a really great 
“hands on” project that only takes a few hours of your time but the 
rewards are great.   

We need your help to fit new school shoes on children at the Payless 
Shoe Source Stores on Sunday morning, August 6, from 7:00 am to 12.      
 

There are two locations:   
Payless Shoe Source, 4605 Avenue H in Rosenberg and 
Payless Shoe Source, Sugar Land Target Center at Hwy 59 & 6        

 The Rosenberg store needs more volunteers, so please call Co-chairs 
Scott Hancock 832 289-3618 or Jim Hudnall 281 413-4650 if you can 
help. Social Services and other agencies including The Exchange Club of Sugar Land are funding this project. Social Ser-
vices has requested that you do not bring your children to help on this project. It is always a pleasure to have them 
work with us, but if they happen know some of the kids receiving free shoes, it could be embarrassing to the recipient. 
Scott and Jim will be at the stores handing out donuts! BYO coffee! 

                                                                                                                             
Sugar Land In a Box is a unique fundraising program based on a popular 
property trading game – it doubles as an advertising mechanism for area busi-
nesses. Mayor David Wallace, honorary program chair, is promoting the sale 
of valuable property for the Sugar Land In A Box game. The Exchange Club of 
Sugar Land is selling property locations to local businesses and organizations 
and will use the funds raised to create an education endowment for Fort Bend 
youth.                                                                                                    
For more information visit our home page at www.ecsl.org or contact      
Cristy Jennings at 281-701-9858 or cristy.jennings@niles-associates.com 

 

Karyn Dean and friends dropped by our Wednesday morning break-
fast meeting to remind us to attend the groovy “Sugar Shack” party 
at Safari Texas on August 5, benefiting Fort Bend Seniors Meals on 
Wheels.  

Tickets are $50 each or $550 for a table of 10. 

For more information or to purchase tickets call 281 633-2162 

           The Exchange Club of Sugar Land   

 

 

 

 

The Exchange Club               
of Sugar Land 

www.ecsl.org 

TX LA District Exchange 

www.txlagcd.org  

National Exchange Club 

www.nationalexchangeclub.org 

 

AUGUST 

BIRTHDAYS 
 

Isidora Arzu, John Heinemann, 
Shirley Brown, Lydia Bourg,  

Sue Sanchez, Jeanette Gaylord-
Parente, Len Rolsen,          

John Braswell, Dave Stacy, 
Rosemary Mascarenhas,      

Larry Street, Kevin Anderson, 
Aimee Braswell, Bill Rohrbach,     
David Rowe, Felicia Fontenot, 

Gregory Kramer  

Service to Seniors       
Join us in sharing cake, ice 
cream, jokes, stories and 
laughter at the 5th Street 
Community Center, Stafford. 
Friday, Aug 4, 11:30-12                                        

Contact:TonyAckerman 
tonyackerman@sbcglobal.net 

            Boy Scout  

Pancake 

Breakfast   

Wednesday  

  Aug 9, 7:00  

Scout Troup 731 
will be cooking pancakes for 
us at Highlands Elementary,  
2022 Colonist Park, 
Sugar Land, TX. 


